LETTER OF RESIGNATION

Kristopher Davis 725 Reynolds Road Mansfield, PA 16933

May 29, 2024

Mrs. Alanna Huck 227 Nichols Street Wellsboro, PA 16901

Dear Mrs. Huck,

It is with a heavy heart that I submit this letter of resignation from my position as an Elementary Teacher at Don Gill Elementary School effective August 1st, 2024. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time here in Wellsboro. I have grown so much as an educator, and I attribute that to the amazing faculty and staff at Charlotte Lappla and Don Gill. This decision was not made lightly.

After careful consideration, I have decided to move back home to be closer to my family. I have accepted a position in the district that my nieces and nephew attend, and I could not pass up the opportunity to see them every day.

Thank you and the rest of the Wellsboro Area School District for helping to make me the teacher that I am today. While I am now officially an Addison Knight, a part of me will always be a Wellsboro Hornet.

Best,

Kristopher L. Davis